Mary Zink

I support the MPCA plans for much stricter monitoring of PFAS and other toxic chemicals as well
as potentially toxic Compounds in water at cottage Grove, but also all around our state and nation.
As a retired healthcare professional and grandmother to a child living in cottage Grove, I feel
strongly that our water, the very essence of life, be clean and healthy.



